MSDE-20/04/2015-CFI
Government of India
Ministry of Skill Development & Entrepreneurship
Directorate General of Training
Library Avenue, Pusa Complex,
New Delhi, 110012
dated 03™ September, 2020

To,
The Director,
RDSDEs/NSTIs/ITOTs

Subject_ Opening of the Technical Institutes from 215" September, 2020
following the SoPs.

Sir/Ma'am

As you are aware that MHA has been permitted to open the technical
institutes, following the guidelines of unlock 4.0.

In this context, SOPs for resumption for academic work in
ITIs/NSTIs/IToTs are being forwarded. You are requested to open the
institutes from 215!, September, 2020 strictly following the guidelines of unlock
4.0 & the SoPs.

Your kind cooperation in terms of completing the remaining syllabus etc. is
solicited.

Yours faithfully:

—

(Deepankar Mallick)
Deputy Director, (C,P&Admin)

Copy fto:
The PPS to the D6/AS & DDG II- for kind information please.



